
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Shore Leave restrictions for Seafarers due to COVID 19 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

For the attention of all masters, ship’s Agents and Leisure users 

All visiting ships are reminded that due to levels of covid 19 infection, the UK 

remains in national lockdown.  

All crew shore leave should be restricted to essential reasons only in line with 

UK government advice.  

In addition, all ship’s crew on vessels bound from Portugal should remain 

onboard until their 10-day quarantine period has passed and may only step 

ashore to carry out essential operational tasks (such as checking draught 

marks).  

Further advice and guidance can be found using the following links:  

Travel Advice https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice  

Guidance is available at: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronaviruscovid-19-

requirements-to-provide-public-health-information-to-passengers-travelling-

toengland 

For more information contact the Divisional Harbour Master  

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

29 January 2021 
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